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As our current strategic plan draws to a close in June, I want to personally acknowledge the work of 

so many individuals who have contributed to the success of the strategic plan to benefit Triton 

students. The final report on achievements and highlights of the last seven years will be shared on 

the strategic plan website in July. 

Over the last year, the Strategic Planning Committee has developed institutional goals and action 

plans for our next strategic plan, launching July 1, 2021. The development of the strategic plan was 

a campus-wide initiative with 25 employees and a student serving on the Strategic Planning 

Committee, chaired by Dr. Purva Rushi. I want to thank each of them for their time and commitment 

to student success. 

Next month, we will begin the journey of implementing action plans for each of our three new 

strategic goals, focused on teaching and learning (Goal 1), on diverse, equitable, and inclusive 

employee engagement (Goal 2), and community relationships (Goal 3). Each goal consists of Action 

Plans to be implemented in Year 1 of the new strategic plan. 

I am pleased to share that opportunities to be part of an action plan committee are available now: 

• Interested in highlighting faculty excellence in different ways? Please connect with Dean Jennifer

Davidson at jenniferdavidson@triton.edu to serve on the Goal 1 Action Plan Committee. 

• Interested in expanding the recognition and social events for employees? Please connect with AVP

Derrell Carter at derrellcarter@triton.edu to serve on the Goal 2 Action Plan Committee. 

• Interested in planning on-campus events that connect students and local businesses? Please

connect with AVP Paul Jensen at pauljensen@triton.edu to serve on the Goal 3 Action Plan 

Committee. 

The membership for Action Plan Committees will be finalized by May 7. If you have any questions 

about the process, please contact Dr. Rushi. 

The Strategic Planning Committee’s work continues with each of you. Whether you join an Action 

Plan Committee or provide feedback as plans progress, your role is essential to advancing student 

success, and your involvement is valued. With the new strategic plan, I look forward to working with 

you to enable Triton College to achieve even higher levels of excellence. 

President Moore 
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